From: John McIntosh <john@mcintosh55.com>

**Sent:** Friday, March 12, 2010 7:12 PM

To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

**Subject:** New Forex Rules

## Dear Sir:

I am <u>against</u> your changing the regulations concerning retail Forex trading. I am not a large trader but do have some funds in Germany that I hedge against. The new regulations would <u>prevent</u> me from reducing my risk - the exact opposite of what you say your rules are for.

Do you actually care about the smaller trader, or does government want to make all my decisions for me?

John McIntosh